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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 Settling In Evening 
 
We look forward to welcoming our Y7 parents to Sacred Heart on Tuesday 
19th October.  
 
The appointment will be with your son’s / daughter’s form tutor. During this time they 
will discuss how well your child has settled into Sacred Heart and what the results of 
our recent ‘Approach to Learning’ data capture is telling us about their attitude and 
effort in each of the subjects they are studying.  
 
Appointments will be made by your son / daughter during tutor period this week. The 
window for an appointment is from 5.30 - 7pm so please do discuss with your son / 
daughter when would be the most convenient time before they sign up.  
 
The meetings will take place in the Main Hall so if we could ask that you sign in to 
reception and a member of our senior leadership team will be on hand to direct you.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Sacred Heart.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Gemma Atkins  
Assistant Headteacher  
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